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Dulaney L. O’Roark 111 
Vice President & General Counsel, Southeast Region 
Legal Department 

- ve 
Six Concourse Parkway 
Suite 600 OR1 GINAL Atlanta, Georgia 30328 

Phone 770-284-5498 
Fax 770-284-5488 
de.oroark@verizon.com 

June 28,2007 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Staff Request for Verizon Business Contract with Bright House Networks 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The enclosed contract between Verizon Business and Bright House Networks is 
submitted in response to a request by Commission Staff. Please note that Verizon 
Business considers the entire contract to be proprietary and confidential business 
information and requests that it be treated confidentially pursuant to Section 364.1 83(1), 
Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-22.006, Florida Administrative Code. If there are any 
questions regarding this matter, please call me at (770) 284-5498. 

Sincerely, 
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State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD OAKBOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: , Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 

RE: Acknowledgment of Receipt of Confidential Filing 

DOCUMENT filed in Docket 

or (if filed in an undocketed matter) concerning 

filed on behalf of 

document will be maintained in locked storage. 
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Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Marguerite Lockard at (850) 
41 3-6770. 
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